
 
SEPRC MEETING MINUTES 
Wednesday, October 3, 2018 

 

SEPRC Park Tour 
Waukesha County Parks 

 
 
 
HOST REPORT/ACTIVITY 

HUGE thank you to Emily, Holly and their whole Waukesha County team for putting together our SEPRC Park 
Tour! 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
 Beginning Balance:   $ 1,149.68 

Expenses:    $    150.00 – Golf Outing 
Ending Balance:   $    999.68 
 

 There will be a Newsletter sent out before conference. 
 

RECREATION SECTION REPORT – Maggie Anderson 

 Silver Star Award for Conference deadline has passed.  
AQUATICS SECTION REPORT 

 Pete Dequincy will be at the Pre-Conference event.  There is a limit of only 40 people.  
WPRA BOARD OF DIRECTORS REPORT – Derek Donlevy  

 There was an overhaul of the Board manual. 

 Board approved to extend SAMI contract for two more years. 

 YPN has recently been approved as an official section. 
 
WPRA FOUNDATION REPORT – Kelly Valentino 

 Kelly thanked everyone for their participation in the Foundation Golf Outing. 

 YPN is getting more involved in the Foundation and there will be a YPN rep on the Foundation.   

 The Foundation is in charge of the basket raffle for conference this year.  Please contact Holly if you are 
interested in donating a basket. 

YPN REPORT – Laura Chatterton 

 YPN will be starting a mentorship program in January. 
 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 WPRA Conference October 30 – November 2 in Green Bay. 

 Holiday Party will be December 14. 

 Taking nominations for chair elect by November 15.  Confirm elect in December. 
 
There being no further business, Nick Buerger moved to adjourn the meeting.  


